
 
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT AND CONTINUANCE 

 
 PLEASE BE ADVISED that the regular Commission meeting of Public Utility District No. 2 of Grant 
County, Washington, which convened on May 10, 2022 was adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on said date to 
reconvene the following date, time and location: 

 
Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

Ephrata Headquarters Building 
30 C St SW, Ephrata, WA   

at 8:30 a.m. 
 

for the purpose of attending a Commission Workshop and site tour and any other business that may 
come before the Commission with the following Commissioners present: Judy Wilson, Nelson Cox, Tom Flint, 
Terry Pyle and Larry Schaapman. A copy of this notice of adjournment was posted to the Grant PUD website. 
 

THIS NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT AND CONTINUANCE has been posted this date 
pursuant to a motion of adjournment duly adopted by the Commission of Public Utility District No. 2 of 
Grant County, Washington at its regular meeting on the 10th day of May 2022.               

 
 DATED this 10th day of May 2022 
 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 2 
OF GRANT COUNTY, WASHINGTON 
 
 
  /s/     
Judy Wilson, President 
Board of Commissioners 
 
 
 


